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Babcock &Wilcox % e,cener ucocroup

P.O. Box 1260, Lynchburg. Va. 24505

Telephone: (804) 384-5111

July 18, 1980
_. ,

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Enclosed are forty (40) copies of BAW-1623, " Control Rod
Guide Tube Wear Measurement Program." This report documents
the wear measurements taken in response to the NRC concerns
cddressed in a November 23, 1979 letter to the owners of BEN
designed reactors.- This information has previously been transmitted
to the NRC as preliminary data on December 20, 1979 and
February 13, 1980.

BGW believes that this concern is now closed. If you have
eny questions please contact Mr. John T.. Willse on telephone number
384-5111 (Area Code 804), Ext. 2208.

V trul yours

| , ||$f'' ., k

J. H. Taylo
Manager, Licensing

JHT/fw
cc: R. B. Borsum (B6W - Bethesda Office)
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